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Circular 4/ Acad/2024-25 11.09.2024

This is to inform you that our school will have the Onam Celebrations on
Friday, 13" September 2024. Students can wear modest colour dress. Only the .
Standard students are allowed to wear sarees (girls) and dhotis (boys).

All the Programmes will get over by 1.00pm. School bus will leave the
Campus at 1.15pm.

After the Onam vaction, the school will reopen on Monday, 23" September
2024.

NB: Mobile phones and other electronic gadgets are not allowed inside the

campus.
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